THE CLEVELAND LAW LIBRARY

Dear Members-we hope that you are staying safe throughout this difficult time in our country.

We know you are continuing to serve your clients, and we want you to know that we are still here
to provide assistance. Even though our physical offices are closed under the Governor's Stay-at-
home order, our staff members can still provide you with essential reference and research services
like we always do via email. If you have a project, just send us an email at lawlib@clelaw.lib.oh.us,
and we will be in touch.

Please stay safe, and take care of the people you love.
Kathy Dugan, Director
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